
 

 
 

ALL Registrations, Physicals, and User Fees are DUE BY Monday, March 9th.   
Spring Sports begin on March 16, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

 

NRHS Athletics Registration ~ Spring 2020 
 

Dear North Reading High School Family: 
 

We offer the convenience of online registration for our athletic programs through our partner company, 

FamilyID.  FamilyID is a secure registration platform that provides you with an easy, user-friendly way to  

sign up for our athletic programs while it helps us to be more administratively efficient and environmentally 

responsible.  When you register through FamilyID, you enter your child’s information once for multiple sports.   

 

BEFORE YOU REGISTER FOR SCHOOL ATHLETICS 
 

Physical Exams:  A physical exam must be current within the past 13 months and signed by the physician.  

If the student’s physical expires during the season, he/she will not be able to participate in practices or games 

until a new physical exam is received.  
 

On-line Concussion Course:  State law requires that student/athletes take an ImPACT Concussion Test their 

freshman and junior years.  Instructions for taking the test can be found on the NRHS Athletics website. 
 

Additional Information Required to Register:  It will be helpful to have the following information handy to 

allow for accurate completion of your online registration: 

Primary Care physician information  Dentist information 

Health Insurance information   Emergency contact information 
 
 

A parent/guardian may register by clicking on this link and following the steps below:  

  

https://www.familyid.com/north-reading-high-school-athletics 
 

 

1. Click on the link for the season’s registration form. Scroll to the bottom of page and click on: 

          “Sign Up as a Family or Individual”. 
 

2. Sign Up for your secure FamilyID account by entering your family name, e-mail address and password.  

          You will receive an e-mail with a link to confirm your new account.  

           (If you don’t see the email, please check your spam or junk folder) 
 

3. Click on the link in your e-mail confirmation, and then fill out the information requested on the      

          registration form. Payment is handled separately from on-line registration.  
 Please submit checks to the Athletic Office made payable to: North Reading High School.  

 

Online Payments:  User Fees may be paid using your checking account or a credit card for a small fee.                     

 The link may be found on the district home page:  www.north-reading.k12.ma.us  

 Click on “Online Payments” then Click on “Athletic Sports Fee”. 

 Winter User Fee is $400*  (First Sport = $400, Second Sport = $200, Third Sport = $200 per student, 

per Academic Year with a Family Cap of $1,300 for the 2018-2019 Academic Year*)   

 Families who are experiencing financial difficulties may apply to the Free/Reduced Lunch and Bus 

Program.  The application and information may also be found on the district website. 
 

If you need assistance with FamilyID please call 888-800-5583 x1 or email support@familyid.com 

Support is available 7 days per week, and messages will be returned promptly. 

https://www.familyid.com/north-reading-high-school
mailto:support@familyid.com

